

FINAL EXAM BASIC 1
QUESTIONS FOR MOODLE EXAM:

GRAMMAR SECTION

Choose the correct option to complete the sentences

1. _____ you call last night? {
A were B did C are D did are
2. When _____ he born? {
A was B were C are D is
3. They _____ married in 2013. {
A get B are getting C getting D got
4. I _____ €100 on these boots and I don't like them anymore. {
A spend B spent C pay D got
5. Why _____ you sad? Was there a problem? . {
A was B are C were D did
6. We _____ in love the first time we saw each other. {
A fell B felt C fall D are falling
7. When _____ to the UK? {
A moved you B did you move C did you moved D moved
8. She _____ and walked away. {
A smile B smiled C smiles D is smiling
9. When I _____ college, I started looking for a job. {
A leave B am leaving C left D did leave
10. Did you _____ a good weekend? {
A have B get C like D do

Fill in the blanks below with the correct options

11 Our teacher at ILUD, _____ (never/be) late for lessons.

A be never B never is C never being D is never

12. A: I _____ open this jar.

B: Let me help you. _____ use a knife? A: No problem. {

A can't / Can I B mustn't / Must I C needn't / May I D can / Could I

13. Minerva _____ in the gym yesterday because she _____ at the stadium with her parents. {

A was / wasn't B were / weren't C wasn't / was D weren't / were

14. Dwight and Oscar _____ (go) to the supermarket last night very fast. {

A did go B goed C went D gone

15. Honey, I booked I _____ (take) you on vacations to Santa Marta next year. {

A will take B am taking C am going to take D are taking

16. A: Sebastian, I am not okay... I am feeling really dizzy.

B: Oh my, wait a second, I _____ (get) you a chair. {

A will get B am getting C am going to get D will

17. 'How long _____ in London?' {

'For two years. From 2000 - 2002.'

A did you live B have you lived C do you live D will you live

18. _____ she live in Chile? : {

A did B have C have been D has got

19. She DID NOT _____ in Chile. {

A moved B move C move D moving

20. They don't like _____ too high. {

A driving B reading C flying D fly

VOCABULARY SECTION

Choose the correct word according to each situation

21. She usually goes _____ on Sunday mornings. {

A swimming B swim C swims D swimings

22. Last night she was driving home along an empty motorway. _____ she saw a strange car. In the end it was just her friend. {

A in the end B suddenly C while D however

23. He wants the _____ to make a special cake. {

A actor B baker C butcher D operator

24. The _____ wrote an article about her in the magazine. {

A agent B baker C mechanic D journalist

25. When a visitor travels in his country of residence, he is a _____ visitor {

A out bound B inbound C international D domestic

26. Go away or leave {

A depart B announcement C guesthouse D let it go

27. Breakfast, lunch and dinner are _____. {

A meals B foodtimes C eatings D food

28. The weather was great. It was really _____. {

A sunshine B sun C sunny D strong sun

29. I gave it to the _____ to find and correct mistakes. {

A surgeon

B writer C waiter D editor

}

30. She is a police officer, so she has to wear a _____ at work. {

A police suit B uniform C dress D clothes

READING SECTION

READING

Agatha Christie

Agatha Christie was a famous English crime writer. She was born Agatha Mary Clarissa Miller on September 15, 1890, in Torquay, Devon, in the southwest part of England. She was the youngest of three children. When she was young, she didn't go to school. Her mother taught her at home. When she was sixteen, she moved to Paris to study music.

In 1914, Agatha Christie married Archibald Christie, a pilot. During World War I, she worked as a nurse. In 1920, she published her first book, *The Mysterious Affair at Styles*. It is a story about a murder of a rich woman, and it introduced readers to one of Christie's most famous characters—Belgian detective Hercule Poirot.

In 1926, Agatha Christie published one of her most famous novels, *The Murder of Roger Ackroyd*. In the same year, her mother died, and her husband left her for another woman. When she found out that her husband had a lover, Agatha Christie disappeared and was discovered after a few days registered in a hotel under the name of the woman her husband wished to marry.

Agatha Christie and Archibald Christie divorced in 1928. In 1930, she married archaeology professor Max Mallowan. She went with him on some of his expeditions. In the same year in which she married him she published *Murder at the Vicarage*, which became another classic. This book introduced readers to Miss Jane Marple, an old village lady who acts as an amateur detective.

Agatha Christie wrote more than seventy detective novels. She is one of the top-selling authors in history. Her books have sold more than 2 billion copies. She has been called "The Queen of Crime" and "The Queen of Mystery." She also wrote other kinds of books, for example romance novels and plays. Her play *The Mousetrap* opened at the Ambassador Theatre in 1952 and had more than 8,800 performances.

Agatha Christie died on January 12, 1976, in Wallingford, Oxfordshire.

According to the text, choose the correct alternative to answer the questions.

What did Agatha Christie do when her husband had a lover? {

- A She published one of her most famous novels, *The Murder of Roger Acroyd*.
- B She disappeared and registered in a hotel under the name of her husband's lover.
- C She left her husband for another man and moved to another country.
- D She wrote novel about an abandoned wife who took revenge.

Who is Hercule Poirot? {

- A One of Agatha Christie's most famous characters.
- B One of Agatha Christie's husbands.
- C One of Agatha Christie's lovers.
- D One of Agatha Christie's brothers.

Which genre of literature is Agatha Christie most famous for? {

- A Romance
- B Plays
- C Thriller
- D Mistery

Before Agatha Christie became a famous writer, which other profession did she practice? {

- A Nursing
- B Piloting
- C Archaeology
- D Investigator

What is Agatha Christie's first novel about? {

- A An old village lady who acts as an amateur detective.
- B A young girl who moves to Paris to study music.
- C The murder of a rich woman.
- D The revenge of an abandoned wife.

Are these sentences true (T) or false (F)?

Agatha Christie was born in the southeast of England. _____

When she was young, Agatha Christie studied at home. _____

Agatha Christie married Max Mallowan in the same year in which her mother died. _____

Agatha Christie went on some archaeological expeditions. _____

"*The Queen of Crime*" and "*The Queen of Mystery*" are her nicknames. _____